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City of Stamford Board of Ethics 

Public Meeting 

Stamford Government Center 

September 12, 2016 

Minutes 

 

Present: 

 

Cheryl Bader, Chair 

Allan Lang, Member 

Sheldon Levine, Member 

Monica Smyth, Member 

Fred Springer, Alternate Member 

Michael Thomas, Alternate Member 

Adam Vandervoort, Member 

 

The meeting was called to order by Ms. Bader at 7:00 p.m.   

 

1. Approval of Prior Minutes 

Board of Ethics (BOE) members reviewed the minutes of prior BOE minutes previously distributed.  

Upon motion duly made and seconded, the BOE voted unanimously to approve and adopt said minutes.   

 

2. Appointment of Secretary 

Following discussion, upon motion duly made and seconded, the BOE voted unanimously to elect Adam 

Vandervoort as BOE secretary.  

 

3. Discussion with Mayor Martin 

The BOE welcomed Mayor David R. Martin and his chief of staff, Michael Pollard.  Mayor Martin 

answered questions of the BOE members and articulated his view of the important role of the BOE in 

city government along with offering suggestions for ways in which the BOE could increase its 

effectiveness.  

 

4. Adjournment 

There being no further business, upon motion duly made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 

approximately 8:15 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Adam Vandervoort, Secretary 


